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PLATINUM
HEALTH

Platinum Health members at
Amandelbult 15 East Shaft/
Mlanje/Concentrator should
note that the Vulindlela
Campaign which was scheduled
on Saturday, 1 July 2023, has
been postponed until further
notice.

This is due to a Soccer Tournament
which is taking place on that same
day.

Platinum Health will notity members
once a new date has been

}
confirmed. ¢
%, C



	Slide 1

